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Europe over Christmas and New Year                Rob Morgan ARPS 

 

In what may be described as a very expensive way to avoid a family Christmas, Lucy and 

I went on a river cruise (our first ever) from Budapest to Amsterdam. Well, that was the 

plan, but as the rivers were very high due to rain over the previous month or so, the 

middle one third of the cruise did not happen. This was an opportunity for about 5-10% 

of the passengers (all Australian) to whine and complain. Fortunately they left the rest 

of us before the second half began. The weather was mild, except for snow one day near 

the start and the usual Dutch winter weather at the end. But, as Gigi and Robin Williams 

pointed out in their presentation, what good is good weather to photographers? 

 

Here are a few of my images from our trip. 

 

 

  

 

 

On track in Vienna 

Snowy day in Bratislava 

Images by Rob Morgan ARPS 
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Chain Bridge, Budapest by Rob Morgan ARPS 

Bratislava Castle by Rob Morgan ARPS 
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Nuremburg musician 

The flooded Main River at Frankfurt 

Melk Abbey staircase 
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Herengracht reflections, Amsterdam 

by Rob Morgan ARPS 

 


